
Invitation to free recorder workshop at Bury Farm with Cambridge Woodwind Makers 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear all, 
 
We are delighted to be hosting a weekend with Jacqueline Sorrel, (www.sorel-recorders.nl )who will 
be visiting the Champion workshop from her home in the the Netherlands. Jacqueline is a highly 
respected 
recorder maker, selling her instruments worldwide to discerning players. 
As well as making instruments, she is undertakes re-voicing work on instruments and is keen to share 
the skills and knowledge required to make these adjustments. 
 
The revised program is based on *free watch and learn sessions* at 10.30 and again at 2.30 on both 
Saturday and Sunday. Jacqueline will be demonstrating how and what makes a recorder work. How 
to choose a good recorder, what is involved in making and re-voicing a recorder. 
 
Jacqueline is also available for advice and also to undertake re-voicing work on your instrument 
during the weekend and also offer hands on experience of recorder voicing. The morning and 
afternoon sessions are 
free and you can just turn up to view, but if you wish to have one to one attention or work done on 
your own instrument, please book an appointment by email at: 
information@cambridgewoodwindmakers.org. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you this weekend. 
 
Daniel Bangham 
 
Cambridge Woodwind Makers 
Champion Workshop, 
Bury Farm, 
Stapleford, 
Cambridge, 
CB22 5BP 
www.cambridgewoodwindmakers.org 
 +44(0)1223 713101 


